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I am a resident at 6509 Normandy Ln., a senior housing apartment building. Your proposed
change of zoning to allow for a 5/6 story multi use building in place of the vacant theater will
cast all of our residents into the shadow of a building that does nothing of the neighborhood. It
will pose a huge inconvenience for the disabled residents who call 6509 home. Your plan tells
us that we do not matter, we were never considered and if you did care you would come, visit
with us and find for yourself the impact your decision will have on those who are entitled to
the protection of this city. Thank you, Carol Kiley Apt. 325.
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